
A NEW HOME. The first part of the current Fanwood Memorial Library was opened in 1951. It
was named in memory of local men who lost their lives in the service of their country.
Constructed at a cost of $45,000, it was the first building constructed by the borough since its
incorporation in 1895. This is an architect's rendering of that original building.
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THE LIBRARY DEDICATION. Participating in the dedication of the new library in 1951 are town
fathers, from left to right, Clarence Lehlback, Charles Ferguson, Mayor Ronald Riblet,
Councilman Ralph Russell, Rev. Noel Calhoun, and Hon. Carl O. Sayward who was mayor
from 1934 to 1937.
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